
January 11, 2017

Diane Hoelzer, P.E.
Mark Goodwin and Associates
P.O. Box 90606
Albuquerque, NM 87199


Re:	Desert Ridge Pointe
Erosion and Sediment Control Plan
Engineer’s Stamp Date 12-15-16 (B19E028)


Dear Ms. Hoelzer,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 1-3-17 the above referenced plan cannot be approved to be included in the Work Order Construction Plans until the following comments are addressed:
	
1.  Provide a filter sock/wattle or similar at the north end (downhill) of the project on Wyoming Blvd.
[bookmark: _GoBack]2.  Provide inlet protection for the inlet in Glendale Blvd.
3.  Provide a filter sock/wattle or similar at the north edge (downhill) of the trench when the storm drain is being removed at the intersection of Wyoming and Glendale.
 
If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3420.

				Sincerely,
							
				Curtis Cherne, P.E.
				Principal Engineer, Stormwater Quality 
Planning Dept.

e-mail
